
 

 

 
September 17, 2021 
 
 
 
Makda Fessahaye 
Employee Relations Director  
Department of Employee Relations  
City Hall Room 706 
 
RE: Retroactive Temporary Appointment Requests - Water Chief Repair Worker – Galonski, Katlin 
 
Dear Ms. Fessahaye: 
 
The Milwaukee Water Works (MWW) respectfully requests retroactive approval of two temporary appointments 
for Ms. Katlin Galonski. Ms. Galonski was initially temporarily appointed to a Water Chief Repair Worker position 
from February 24 through March 18, 2020 through an internal recruitment. There are fifteen permanent Chief 
Repair Worker positions in the Distribution Section of the Water Works. Due to a number of extended absences 
(injury and pandemic related) of permanent Chief Repair Workers, Ms. Galonski remained in the position through 
October 30, 2020. The Water Works failed to properly request an extension of her temporary appointment. Ms. 
Galonski was again utilized as a Chief Repair worker due to extended absences from April 19 to August 20, 2021. 
The required documentation for this appointment was also not submitted for consideration. I apologize for the 
errors. The importance of adhering to the temporary appointment requirements has been emphasized to Water 
Works Administration and Distribution Section staff. 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at (414) 286-2802.   
 
Very Truly Yours, 

 
 
 

Patrick W. Pauly, P.E. 
Water Works Administration Manager  
Milwaukee Water Works 
 
PWP 
























